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From the editor...

The Oklahoma Academy of Science Executive Council voted to discontinue the prac-
tice of providing reprints of POAS articles free of charge. This action was taken to help
curtail the rising costs of publishing the journal. Authors can still purchase reprints directly
from the printer and the Editor will inform authors the procedure for ordering reprints.

Readers are reminded that POAS is on-line.
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